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To: Paul Richards <chalvingtonwithripeclerk@gmail.com>

National Highways response – Your enquiry about the A27 Lewes to Polegate project –
ref CAS-36687-J3C4D0

 

Dear Mr Richards 

  

Thank you for your letter of 16 December, regarding potential solutions for the A27 Lewes to
Polegate project. We acknowledge the concerns of Chalvington with Ripe Parish Council
detailed in your letter. 
 
We’re at very early stages of our development of this scheme. I’d like to assure you that as part
of this early development work, we’re carrying out a series of assessments
and surveys for a
wide range of options. We’ll assess these options against a number of criteria, including
environmental impacts.
 
We understand the importance of engaging with the public and businesses to find the best
solution for ongoing congestion issues. We’ll continue to engage with local communities
and
businesses as this project progresses.
 
Thank you for taking the time to contact us. If you have any further questions or concerns,
please don't hesitate to get in touch on 0300 123 5000 or email A27LewestoPolegate@
highwaysengland.co.uk.  

   

Kind regards
Tom Rankin

A27 Lewes to Polegate Project Manager

Complex Infrastructure Programme (CIP)

National Highways | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW

Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk
We’d love to get your feedback about our reply to you today, simply click here to complete our
short survey.
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